
                             CHILMARK HARBOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

                                     MINUTES FOR JULY 1, 2022 MEETING 

                                  
The HAC met on July 1, 2022 at 9:00 am on the West Dock. Minutes from May 5,2022 
were approved with one spelling correction. First on  the agenda was the quarterly report 
of the harbormaster. Ryan provided a report of all things harbor related. After Ryan read 
the report there was some discussion. Traffic seeming to be the biggest problem. Tour 
vans dropping off there passengers then parking on fisherman lots being one of them. 
Next item was transient rate increase of slips and moorings. Ryan gave examples of 
other surrounding harbor rates. After discussion a vote was taken and the HAC will 
recommend to the select board  to increase transient rates from $3.10 per foot to $3.50 
per foot and moorings from $35.00 per day to $50.00 per day. There was a Spearpoint 
Oyster truck parked on the West dock plugged into town electric, Ryan was asked if they 
pay to use the electric, he relied no and would look into it. Meeting ended at 8:45. Present 
at the meeting were HAC members Steve Broderick, Susan Murphy, Deb Hancock, Wes 
Brighton, Jeffrey Maida, Wayne Iacono (who left before meeting ended),Selectmen Jim 
Malkin and Harbormaster Ryan Rossi. Absent were HAC members Andy Goldman and 
Fred Khedouri. 
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